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'Ihis is in response to ycur letter of Dw=har 12, 1989, on the subject.

As you noted, California's cartification calls for an annual evaluation of
progress. We will include in that evaluation a review of wasta generators'
progress regarding miaand wasta management and will maka reports available to
the sited states. By copy of this letter I as asking the states of Aritor.a.
North Dakota, and South Dakota to taka same action.
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Don J. do
Executi irector
Southwestern Iow-Invel Radioactive

Wasta Di& 1 Ocupact
oc Kenrrt.h M. Carr, Chairman

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory N 4== ion '

,, .-

Office of the m inaionars 'g/Washington, DC 20555
s

William F. Newberry '

'

U. S. Department of Energy
low-Invel Wasta n,.- Manager yDivision of Wasta Treatment ,

'-

Projects (NE-24)
Office of Nuclear Energy
Washington, DC 20545 ,
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!Dana K. leunt, P.E. , Director
Division of Envirtranental Engineering
North Dakota State Department of Health

and Consolidated laboratories
1200 Mi-ri Avenue, Ibom 304 i

!

Bismarck, ND 58502-5520

Charles F. 'IWiford, Director
Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency
4814 South 40th Street
Phoenix, AZ 85040

Clark Haberman, Director
Division of Air Quality & Solid Wasta
South Dakota Department of Natar and

Natural Resources
523 East Capitol Avenue [[/I-

i

Pierre, SD 57501-3181
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